
Dear Colleagues:  
 
The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) is 
organizing an informal technical roundtable 
discussion with partners interested in Pangolin 
Conservation in Central Africa. 
 
Date: Tuesday, June 16 2015 
Time: 4:00pm to 6:30pm  
Location:  Palais des Congres 
Side event of the Congo Basin Forest 
Partnership (CBFP) Meeting  
Yaoundé, CAMEROON 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Informal Technical Roundtable Discussion on 
Pangolin Conservation in Central Africa 

Meeting Goal: To facilitate information exchange on pangolin 
conservation activities and future plans in Central Africa. 
 
Participants will be asked to share current or intended 
conservation activities on pangolins and the threats they are 
addressing; discuss priority themes and landscapes; and share 
experiences.  This information will feed into the upcoming  First 
Pangolin  Range States Meeting in Vietnam co-hosted by the 
Governments of Vietnam and the United States in late June 
2015. 
  
Attached please see the agenda with information-sharing 
guidance. 
 
We hope to see you on 16 June 2015. Please RSVP to 
nancy_gelman@fws.gov.   Everyone is welcome to attend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Gelman 
Program Officer 
Wildlife Without Borders, Africa Program 
Division of International Conservation 
U.S. FISH & WILDLIFE SERVICE 
T: +1.703.358.2125; F: +1.703.358.2115 
nancy_gelman@fws.gov 
www.fws.gov/international 
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